Jane Rasely

From: Colie Hough-Beck <choughbeck@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2019 12:58 PM

To: PCD

Subject: Winslow Hotel

Please acknowledge the following comment regarding this project and the revised SEPA Environmental checklist
received by the City on 4-26-2019.

We are concerned about air emissions from the response to B. Environmental Elements 2. Air
Wood burning fireplace(s) are proposed in limited numbers.

It is difficult to determine if there will be impacts due to the vagueness of the response. Wood burning emissions are a
large concern. There is a air quality reason there are burn bans periodically in Kitsap County. At the project across the
street from the subject property the Madrone Condos use cleaner propane fuel for fireplaces.

The Hotel should consider propane as a cleaner and aesthetic option and eliminate wood burning.

Thank you for your consideration.

Colie Hough-Beck Fred Beck
Madrone Condo Residents



